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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 
    Litchfield Community Unit School  

District No. 12 will hold its annual  
Budget Hearing for fiscal year July  
1, 2021 through June 30, 2022 on 
September 21, 2021.  The Hearing  
will begin at 6:00 p.m. and will be  
held at Litchfield High School, 
1705 N. State Street, Litchfield,  
IL. 62056 The School District Budget  
will be on display at The Unit Office, 
601 South State Street, until the  
Hearing date, during The hours  
of 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.,  
Monday thru Friday. 

 


